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I live at Lombard in Greeley avenue which is within the odor footprint of Portland 

international raceway and well within the noise footprint.. I have asked DEQ to 

monitor the lead in the air and they lack the funds.  

 

I can smell the raceway and I can definitely hear it as well and I highly suspect that 

my daughter in high school and I have been breathing their lead exhaust since we 

moved to the neighborhood in 2012  

 

If you would like to provide funding for blood testing I would urge you to randomly ask 

for volunteers who have lived in the area at least 8 years or more.  

 

One person's recreation at lower cost should not burden someone with the severe 

poisoning of lead.  

 

Removal of lead from gasoline will simply mean an equal playing field for all the 

vehicles  

 

There should be random testing and prosecution of anyone found burning lead fuel at 

the raceway... Lead is extremely to detect with even the cheapest testing kits found 

at Fred Meyer at Lombard and Interstate avenue  

 

There should also be air quality testing for lead throughout the racing season and 

those sensors are extremely cost efficient when you consider the cost of not testing  

 

Recent data Revelations have shown that North Portland already carries an extra 

heavy burden for the lead lined utility cables and we don't need the added burden of 

recreational lead for people who like to play with their big and little race cars 


